
 

From: midhu githin  
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 9:30 AM 
To: council@london.ca 
Cc: Rahman, Corrine <crahman@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Concern about homless hub 

  

Dear Sir/Madam 

  

I am mother of 2 small kids living near that area. I am really concerned about the proposal. Kindly 
request you to reconsider the proposal 

  

Thank you 

Midhu jose 
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